St. Petersburg High School SAC (School Advisory Committee) Minutes
1/16/24
Meeting begins: 6:04 PM
Attendance: Shahlaine Kaur-Barrett, Kelly Hallas, Mary Cruz, Linda Santiago, Leslie Craig, Amy Rettig, Tara-Tallon-Stone, Arthur Oganisyan, Shayla Nguyen, Connor Pudlak, Kate Hewett and Esther Gonzalez-Wright
Topics discussed:
1) SAC committee reviewed December 12/11/23 minutes at the beginning of the SAC meeting. Motion to approve by Kelly Hallas, 2nd by Amy Rettig. Motion passed.
2) Chairperson and Treasurer’s Report by Kelly Hallas – funds that were approved last meeting are now reflected on the budget figure at this time of $3992.65
3) Fund requests: 
Mr. Pickett’s request was tabled, until he could present. 
Ms. Anderson’s request was also tables, as SGA has offered to donate towards the cost of the movie night activity costs. 
Ms. Santiago requested funds for professional development – registration for SCOLT Conference.  Maria Cruz motioned to approve, and A. Rettig seconded.  Motion carried – there were doubts if also the funds could be used for TDE, otherwise only the registration would be covered.

4) Old Business -Task:  update the Bylaws – discussed items 5 & 6 – Kelly Hallas took notes of the wording for those sections, discussing section 7-8 next meeting -Communication and Changes to Bylaws. Then a draft of all proposed amendments will be presented to the committee.
5) Hallas is collecting information for the school website and calendar dates. Other changes were made. Next meeting, we will discuss the sections: Committee, Procedures, 
6) Principal’s report was presented by S. Kaur-Barrett discussed ELA Progress Monitoring Data and what how the information helps key in to move students from the level 2 upward. Also discussed upcoming testing dates and exam periods.
7) Arthur Oganisyan -Sr. Class President reporting that SGA is waiting to hear back from Mr. Faris on SPHS archives and converting documents into a digital format.
Shayla Nguyen provided the Junior class report getting ready for the Winter Carnival to provide donations for Keim’s Closet.
Kate Hewett provided the Freshmen class report – they are helping with the archives project and with the Winter Carnival.
Ms. Santiago reported on SGA students participating in FA Council and they were the only school attending locally.
8) Vice Chair report – Mrs. Craig, nothing at this time.
9) Open agenda -nothing currently. Request that the SAC website be updated with calendar including meeting dates -message sent to Mr. Nuhn by Ms. Hallas.
10) Next meeting on Monday, scheduled for February 12th in the cafeteria. 
11) Meeting was adjourned at 6:51 pm

Minutes prepared by Esther Gonzalez-Wright
